
Project Update: October 2014 
 
I am pleased to inform you that last week we started our leopard capture operation in 
Tandoureh National Park, some 20 km from Turkmenistan border (as part of my PhD in 
WildCRU) and we captured two adult males on two nights. They are now equipped with 
Iridium Lotek collars and uplink seems to work well. 
 

 
 


